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19/09/2025 
 

KS2 Christmas Performance 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Once again this year, we are going to be presenting the New Delaval Pantomime! This years 
production is going to be Cinderella.  It is always such an enjoyable time of the year and does 
require a lot of hard work and dedication.  Your child has expressed an interest in being part of 
this.  
 
After school rehearsals will begin on MONDAY 29th SEPTEMBER.  They will run from 3:15-
4:15.  Anyone who would like to be part of our production should come along, whether they want 
to be a main character centre stage, or part of our now famous (and always excellent) chorus.   
 
Please note that evening performances will be on Monday 15th and Tuesday 16th December. 
 
We look forward to entertaining you all once again. 
 
Regards 
 
The Panto Team 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Panto Rehearsals –  2025/2026 
 

 

Name…………………………………….  Year Group ………………..……………. can attend  
rehearsals every week from 29/09/2025 from 3:15pm-4:15pm. 
 
Please      Year 5 and Year 6 only 
 
 My child can walk home from rehearsals        
 
 My child will be collected from rehearsals 
 

Emergency Telephone Number ……………………………Signed Parent/Carer……………………. 
 

Please return to school by Wednesday 24th September 2025 
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